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HB 1339 

Relating to Transient Accommodations Tax  

 

Chair Brower and Members of this Committee, my name is Max Sword, here 

on behalf of Outrigger Hotels Hawaii in support of this bill.  

 

The implementation of a $10 tax on complimentary rooms has been a 

challenge over the last couple of years deciding how to apply the tax, or to 

whom the tax applies.  It got complicated because the industry uses 

complimentary rooms for a variety of reasons. 

 

The tax has had the most negative impact on the non-profits, such as the 

American Cancer Society, McDonald House and March of Dimes, to name a 

few to which we donate a large number of rooms.  For the most part, the 

non-profits have absorbed the $10 fee themselves, instead of having the 

receiver of the certificate pay for it. 

 

With non-profits struggling to raise money, this can be a burden for them. 

 

We urge your deferment of these bill and thank you for allowing me to 

testify. 
 






